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Kama Sutra A Position A Day
The Kama Sutra Of Vatsyayana
For couples looking to spice up their sex life or just looking to
have a bit of fun, Kama Sutra: A Position a Day is packed
with tips and erotic know-how about how to perfect and enjoy
each position.
The Most Practical ILLUSTRATED Guide You Will Ever Find
on Kama Sutra and Sex Positions! 2 Manuscripts in 1 Book:
1) Kama Sutra for Beginners 2) Sex Positions for Couples:
the Sex Bucket List When was the last time you tried
something new in bed? Do you want to find the best positions
to increase stress and pleasure in the "right" places and
finally bring your sex to the next level? If you want to find new
and exciting sex positions to spice up your sex life then keep
reading! This book is for you! The beauty of sex is that you
can do so much with it. Whether you want to have a deep and
slow experience with your partner or a fast, rough, almost
animalistic feeling with the other person, there are so many
variants to sex that you won't get bored. The positions
illustrated in this book will give you something totally new to
try with your partner. The novelty of trying a new position with
your partner is thrilling. It promotes the feeling of adventure
and it helps to foster a deeper connection. You will finally say
goodbye to routine, leave your comfort zone and make you
both feel amazing. ?? This book is a professional, in-depth,
detailed and practical guide to Kama Sutra, with 300+
Illustrated Sex Positions! This book will give you everything
you need to keep your sex life fresh and constantly changing,
discovering what turns each other on and exploring kinks you
never knew you had. Here's some of the information you can
find in this book: ? The #30+ best Kama Sutra positions if you
are an absolute beginner ? #40 Powerful Sex Positions for
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male and female easy orgasm ? The #30 secret positions to
make your oral sex explode - Illustrated! ? The #6
fundamental steps you must follow for great anal sex ? #40
naughty sex challenges and #10 hot role play ? #15 Crazy
Sex Positions for advanced couples - Illustrated! ? Other
#143 Illustrated Sex Positions to transform your sexual life
forever ? BONUS: #10 Secret G-Spot Sex Positions Illustrated! And much more... Most books on Kama Sutra
focus only on few sex positions and do not provide enough
illustrations; as well they fail to explain clearly all the aspects
and do not go deep enough in each area. But it's not this
case! Here you will find full illustrations to make sure you
know what you are doing. Think of this book as a complete
guide that gives you the knowledge you need to impress your
sexual partner and improve your sexual life forever. This
book's mission is to bring about exciting and invigorating
change to your normal sex routine! ?? Ready to cum like
never before? Click the "Buy Now" button!
?????Do you want to discover the best Sex Positions for
Couples and master the secrets of Kama Sutra? Do you want
to learn how to improve your relationship and intimacy with
your partner? ????? This is The Most Complete Sex Guide
around, with 2 Manuscripts in 1 Book: 1 - Sex Positions
Guide? 2 - Kama Sutra? ?In Manuscript 1 "Sex Positions
Guide" you will discover: - How can you improve intimacy and
compatibility - How to prepare your mind and body for sex How is foreplay done best - What are the best sex positions
for couples - How is oral sex done right - Which are the best
aphrodisiacs and how to use them - What fetish practices and
other sexual fantasies can you try - Where else can you enjoy
your sex life and how beyond the bedroom - What and how
can you do sex at best if you are pregnant - And much more!
?In Manuscript 2 "Kama Sutra" you will discover - What is
Kama Sutra and its benefits - What is love for Kama Sutra Page 2/27
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How to succeed in flirting and courtship - How can you
become a master in seduction - How enjoy at best the 100+
sex positions of the extended Kama Sutra including, standing,
relaxing, woman dominates, man dominates, sitting, acrobatic
positions - How to excel at oral sex with several positions What masturbation techniques can you use to better discover
yourself - What types of orgasms should you aim at and how
to get them - In which cases you should go for a threesome
and how can you enjoy at best this experience - And much
more! If you are a beginner, you can start your journey
towards full sex enjoyment and unlock your full energy. If you
have some experience, get ready to upgrade your level up!
Do yourself, your partner and everyone else that you will
potentially have sex with a favor, read this book! Give your
partner the present of informing yourself about how to bring
them enjoyment like never before. ??????Scroll up and get
your copy by clicking the "Buy Now with 1-Click"
button!???????
After all these years of thinking 69 was our lucky number, the
perpetrators of Nerve.com's wildly popular "Position of the
Day" have hand-picked 366 of their very best erotic scenarios
into one gloriously chunky, deeply inspiring, and hilarious
compendium. Yes, that's 366 - one for each day of the year
plus a little something special for leap year! Illustrated with
anatomically correct drawn figures, the positions run the lusty
gamut from plausible to creative to Honey, get my weight belt,
this is going to require some heavy lifting! For beginners and
the acrobatically challenged, there are accessible
suggestions such as the Corporate Merger, the Wet Blanket,
and the TV Dinner. Meanwhile, the adept and adventurous
can try their hand at The Snow Blower, The Papoose, and the
Quasimodo, which field-testing suggests is best attempted
only after a vigorous round of stretching and a can of Red
Bull. Position of the Day is about not becoming a creature of
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habit, because even the Excuse Me, Do I Know You? can get
boring if that's the only position in your repertoire... Em & Lo
(Emma Taylor and Lorelei Sharkey) pen Nerve.com's sex and
relationships advice column, "The Em & Lo Down (Advice
from Near-Experts)."
Here's How You Can Spice Up Your Sex Life, Improve
Intimacy & Discover New Realms Of Pleasure! Looking for a
sex positions book for couples that will transform your sexual
life? Need a sex position book to invigorate your relationship
and put a spark in your bedroom? Introducing this Bundle 2
Books in 1: The Hottest Guide to Sex Positions and
Kamasutra. Shatter All Sex Taboos and Make Your Intimacy
Mind-Blowing. Dirty Talks Tips, 63 Spicy Positions, Games
and Toys to Live a Fulfilling Relationship Don't blush. Don't
look over your shoulders. It's time for you to leave your sex
taboos behind you once and for all. If you want to enhance
intimacy and enjoy moments of eye-rolling pleasure, this
kamastura book for couples is here to help you: ??
Understand The Importance Of Intimacy ?? Shatter All Your
Sex Taboos ?? Boost Sexuality With Proper Dirty Talk ??
Create A Romantic And Erotic Atmosphere ?? Improve Your
Sex Life With Tips For Better Sex Think About It. How Would
You Describe Your Last Experience? If you don't use the
words "tantalizing", "sensual", "passionate" or "mind-blowing",
then this tantric sex book for couples is here to rekindle your
sexual fire. By the end of this game-changing kama sutra
book for couples, you will be able to:
Do you want to spice things up in your sex life? Do you want
to try some new positions you will surely enjoy it? Well, worry
no more because, through this book, you will learn many
Kama Sutra Positions that will bring your sex life back to life
AGAIN. Kama Sutra is the oldest in the world love treatise
written by the Indian sage Mallanaga Vatsyayana, who lived
in the III-IV century BC. The Kama Sutra has a collection of
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all the ancient Indian erotic concepts, knowledge, and
wisdom accumulated from thousands of romantic couples for
centuries. Today the Kama Sutra - without a doubt, is the
most famous book in the world on erotica. The title of this
book is firmly established in our everyday language. It has
long been synonymous with the art of love in general. When
we speak of "Kama Sutra," we mean exquisite, refined, and
highly sophisticated sex. This book covers: Beginners Kama
Sutra Position Advances Kama Sutra Position Kama Sutra
Oral Sex Kama Sutra Anal Sex Kama Sutra Position For Anal
Sex How to Prepare the Mind and Body for Sex Increase your
Libido Fantasies & Fetishes Pre-Sex Sex Toys Flirting And
Courtship And Much More! With such a rich history behind it,
there is so much to learn about the Kama Sutra. It is an
extensive work of literature that was created to be more than
just a guide on different ways in which you can have sex.
Instead, it permeates all aspects of life and brings together
both sexual and non-sexual ways in which you interact with a
lover, a partner, or a spouse. Click to buy now and learn more
about this sex art!
Spice up your sex life with a new sex position for every day of
the year Surprise your sexual partner with 365 different
sexual positions- one for each day of the year. Experience
the wave of erotica and erotic fiction with sexy Kama Sutra
skills from the sensual Kama Sutra: A Position A Day. Enjoy a
year of seriously great sex, choosing a position depending on
your desires, whether they are for a quick sex fix or slow
passionate lovemaking. Experience the pleasure of each
position to the full with erotic tips accompanying each sex
position in this classy but sensual sex book. Feel enlightened
on lovemaking- caressing, embracing and all the positions of
the great Eastern love texts, including the Kama Sutra,
Ananga and the Perfumed Garden. Kama Sutra: A Position A
Day is the ideal gift or self purchase for year long pleasure for
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sophisticated lovers.
LIMITED TIME DISCOUNT! Great value (Regular $ 14.99 )
NEW 40 Unique Zentangle Designs on Black Paper ! For hot
minded grown ups! Best selling adult coloring book printed on
black paper. Using this beautiful bed night time edition will
make your designs vibrant with color. The perfect way to cool
down and relax for those with a subversive and irreverent
sense of humor and erotic scent. *Please know that our book
contains erotic positions and is not intended for children. Sex
Positions Adult Coloring Book: Contains most popular
Kamasutra Sex Positions. Beautiful & Unique Stress Relief
Designs To Color. Each Coloring Page is designed for Fun
and Relaxation. Each Coloring Page is printed on a separate
sheet to avoid bleed through. The Variety of Pages Ensure
There is Something for Every Skill Level.. 40 Kamasutra
Positions Designs: Original and hand drawn illustrations
Fantastic gift for anyone with a sense of humor Sized to
frame at 8.5" x 11" Single-Sided Pages Printed on black
paper List of Kamasutra Sex Positions: Elevator 69
Suspended Anvil Asian Cowgirl Ballet Dancer Bandoleer
Betty Rocker Bottoms Up Bulldog Bumper Cars Couch Surfer
Cowgirl Doggy Drill Exposed Eagle Face Sitter Gift Wrapped
Jockey Kitchen Confidential Teaspooning Launch Pad
Mastery Man Missionary Romper Room Mongolian Smurf
Pearly Gates Pirates Bounty Quickie Fix Rear Entry Scissors
and others TAGS: erotic word coloring, erotica coloring,
erotics book, sex positions coloring book, Kamasutra coloring
book, Kamasutra book, Sex adult coloring book, Erotic
mandala, Erotic gifts, adult erotic book, sex journal, black
coloring book, Kamasutra adult coloring, sexy designs,
meditation, relaxation, bed time coloring
Are you looking for new ways to enhance your sex life? Do
you feel like you have simply been going through the motions
lately and want to try something new? Have you considered
Page 6/27

Get Free Kama Sutra A Position A Day
the Kama Sutra as a way of exploring new positions? Sex is
an important part of any relationship and is one of the
cornerstones of having a successful one that lasts. But often
sex can become a routine function that is less exciting with
each passing month. And it is often the case because of a
lack of adventure between partners when it comes to their
lovemaking. This book, "Kama Sutra: 2 Books in 1: Kama
Sutra for Beginners and Sex Positions. The MOST Practical
Guide with 150+ POSITIONS for Couples with Advanced
Techniques to Make WILD SEX and EXPLODE your Private
Life" is an enlightening read for anyone who wants to improve
their sex life, with tips and advice on: Making sure that
communication is a central part of your sex life Before and
during foreplay The act of sex How to make yourself attractive
Keeping things going once you've started And more... ? With
this book you can change the way you not only conduct the
act of sex, but also how you think about it and approach it.
With clearly laid out information, even a beginner to the Kama
Sutra will soon grasp a much better understanding and take
their sex life to new heights. Scroll up now and click Add to
Cart for your copy!
An ancient Hindu text, "The Kama Sutra" is attributed to
Vatsyayana-a Vedic philosopher of the Gupta Empire. The
book offers advice on the practice of sexual intercourse, with
additional passages about virtue, love, family, and other
aspects of human life. It is arguably the world's most famous
literary document concerning human sexuality.
Have you ever thought about what privileged insights were
contained within the famous Kama Sutra? Do you want to
explode your sexual energy and improve your sexual health,
intimacy and desire? If so then keep reading. This Kamasutra
Book has a lot to offer to improve your intimate life. This
Kamasutra Sex Positions guide is featured with illustrated
positions, complete with clear explanations to make things
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easier for couples in the bedroom. By following instructions
on how to use these sex positions, you will master the art of
seduction, and you'll be able to reach and give mind-blowing
orgasms every time. Here's what this incredible book can
offer you: Benefits that will Kama Sutra introduce to your
bedroom. Guide to keep the desire and attraction always
alive The Kama Sutra's role in your sex life and the best way
to enhance your sexual experience. Detailed guide on best
sexual positions in Kama Sutra, complete with illustrations
Way to hone your bed skills and become the master of
seduction Pleasures of Tantric, oral, anal sex, sex toys, and
erotic massages. Bonus with interesting and innovative dirty
games for couples includes: Role-playing sex games Classic
sex games Oral sex games Hottest sex games Fantastic
erotic games Sex toys Sex game with drinks Challenge sex
games
Explore the Kama Sutra, Improve Your Skills in Bed, and
Bring a Fire to Your Bedroom. Would you like to improve your
sex life and bed skills and uncover all the pleasures that
Kama Sutra positions can provide? Kama Sutra is a historical
collection of the best sexual positions that are guaranteed to
transform your sex life. It serves to remind us that sex, while a
natural human activity, is as much an art form as life itself.
Kama Sutra demands active participation and understanding,
and the engagement of the whole person. The engagement
that is not only physical or visceral but intellectual and
spiritual. This book will show you how to master the art of the
Kama Sutra and discover a whole new dimension when it
comes to sex. By following instructions on how to use these
sex positions, you will master the art of seduction, and you'll
be able to reach and give mind-blowing orgasms every time.
Here's what this incredible book can offer you: enefits that will
Kama Sutra introduce to your bedroom. Guide to keep the
desire and attraction always alive The Kama Sutra's role in
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your sex life and the best way to enhance your sexual
experience. Detailed guide on best sexual positions in Kama
Sutra, complete with illustrations Way to hone your bed skills
and become the master of seduction leasures of Tantric, oral,
anal sex, sex toys, and erotic massages. If you want to turn
any bed into the hottest place on earth, all you have to do is
to follow the guides found in this book. Transform your sex life
and master the art of sex and seduction, and discover a
whole new dimension of pleasure. What are you waiting for?
Scroll up, click on "Buy Now with 1-Click," and Get Your Copy
Now!
If you are looking for the most detailed guide on Kama Sutra,
you want to discover the most amazing Kama Sutra Sex
Positions, Kama Sutra Secrets, many ways to fulfill your most
hidden sex fantasies, make the best out of your sexual
experiences... Then this book is for you! This book contains
all you need to know about bringing your sex to the next level
through the learning of Kama Sutra and its many benefits. By
using the knowledge within these pages you will surprise your
sexual partner. You will learn things you didn't even know you
needed to know but that will make you wonder how you ever
lived without them! In this book you will discover: - What is
Kama Sutra and its benefits - What is love for Kama Sutra How to succeed in flirting and courtship - How can you
become a master in seduction - How to maximize intimacy
and foreplay - How enjoy at best the 100+ sex positions of the
extended Kama Sutra including, standing, relaxing, woman
dominates, man dominates, sitting, acrobatic positions - How
to excel at oral sex with several positions - What to do if you
want to try anal sex - What masturbation techniques can you
use to better discover yourself - What type of orgasm should
you aim at and how to get them - How can sex toys spice up
your sex life - In which cases you should go for a threesome
and how can you enjoy at best this experience And much
Page 9/27

Get Free Kama Sutra A Position A Day
more! Most books on Kama Sutra focus only on few sex
positions and do provide enough illustrations; as well they fail
to explain clearly all the aspects of Kama Sutra and do not go
deep enough in each area. This is instead a complete 360
degrees book on Kama Sutra! If you are a beginner, you can
start your journey towards full sex enjoyment. If you have
some experience, get ready to upgrade your level up! Do
yourself, your partner and everyone else that you will
potentially have sex with a favor, read this book! Give your
partner the present of informing yourself about how to bring
them enjoyment like never before. All you have to do is to
click on the BUY NOW button, and you will be able to start
your way to becoming the best sexual partner you can ever
be!
If you want to improve your sex life, then keep reading... Sex
is essential to have a healthy and satisfying relationship, sex
relieves tension and stress, it also allows you to get to know
your partner better. So If you want to improve your
performance through tips on sex and therefore also obtain
benefits for your relationship then this book is for you. You'll
learn: The best sexual positions for have an orgasm Over 100
imagines with description Tips for improving intimacy with
your partner How to better connect with your partner What's
the kama sutra This book contains everything you need to
improve your sexual performance. You will learn things you
didn't even know you needed to know. Do yourself and your
partner a favor by reading this book and teaching yourself as
much as you possibly can about how it can take your sex life
to new heights. This book is for couples who want to improve
their sexual relationship but not only, it will also help you to
improve communication and therefore also your relationship.
Reading this book you will improve your relationship with your
partner, it will teach you how to listen to your partner and how
to make love in your long-term relationship, then this book is
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for you! All you have to do is buy this book now Buy this book
right now
Make each day a sex adventure, with 365 ways to reach the
summit of pleasure. From 'The Peacock's Tail' to 'The Tiger's
Claw', and 'The Reckless Grasp' to the 'Seated Sigh', give
every position a go and treat yourself to a year of seriously
great sex. Whether you want slow, sensual lovemaking or a
quick, orgasmic fix, find a sex position for every time, place,
and mood in this gorgeously visual guide that's stylish, fun,
and just a little bit naughty. Sensual and spiritual - sometimes
gymnastic, always fantastic - here is the ancient sex manual
of the Kama Sutra brought bang up to date for a whole new
horny readership.
The Kama Sutra is an ancient Indian Sanskrit text on
sexuality, eroticism and emotional fulfillment in life"So long as
lips shall kiss, and eyes shall see, So long lives This, and
This gives life to Thee."
The first book to combine Kama Sutra positions with fitness
workouts, including 350 illustrated sensual sexercises.
Enhance your fitness while reaching new heights of sexual
bliss with exciting sex positions designed to work and tone
key muscle groups for both partners. Each clearly illustrated
sexercise includes stats and tips to maximize your workout.
Heart rate and flexibility ratings allow you to choose positions
based on your level of fitness, then build your strength for
more challenging positions. Whether you're in the mood for a
high-intensity quickie or a lovemaking marathon, Kama Sutra
Workout will help to get you physically fit and sexually
satisfied.
Madeleine Carter presents to you a HUGE and collated
collection of great content featured throughout her titles and
collaborations with A. Ratajkowski to bring you "100 Top Sex
Positions", which includes content from: ? "100 Sex Positions
to Make Her Scream" ? "The Ultimate Guide to Sex - A 14
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Day Guide" ? "Sex Positions Mastery: 100 Top Sex Positions"
? "SexMastery: How to Make Her Come" You will learn
everything you need to know about: ? The Female
Psychology ? The Value of Sex ? 6 Ways to Become More
Confident in Bed ? How to Make Her Come ? How to Have a
Better Orgasm ? Anal Sex ? Sex Toys ? How to Last Longer
in Bed ? After Sex: What to Do & What Not to Do This book
ALSO INCLUDES Madeleine Carter's 14 Day Relationship
Guide to Improving Your Sex Life with Your Partner. This
includes a series of tested daily goals, targets, and
challenges for you to complete with your partner. Whether
your sex life has hit a wall and gone stale, or you just want to
spice things up and get that spark back, this guide WILL put
sex back on the table. ALSO INCLUDED from Madeleine
Carter's Sex Mastery Series: ? The Art of Seduction ? The Art
of Foreplay ? The Art of Penetration AND ? 100 Sex Positions
to Make Her Scream! ? Don't miss out on this chance for the
only all-in-one title you'll need! Put sex back on the table.
Looking for a preview? "We know by now that you have to
work to get a girl to orgasm, and I mean a genuine orgasm.
The sad truth is that most women end up faking an orgasm to
avoid the awkward tension when her male knows he hasn't
got her there. But not anymore. You now finally understand
that the female orgasm is about more than just the physical
act and you now know pretty much all you're going to need to
get to that wonderful place." "I want you to remember exactly
that. The orgasm isn't purely physical; the emotional and
psychological elements are still so, so important. It's possible
for a person to orgasm without even being touched. It's hard,
sure, but it is certainly possible. I just need to demonstrate to
you the significance of the mind here. It's a key part of getting
a female to her ultimate climax. Think about tantric sex. Now,
you might not know a lot about tantric sex, but the idea is that
sex is considered virtually spiritual in nature - it's linked to a
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higher state of being. So clearly sex is more than the mere
physical act of stimulating the nerves." "If you're successful
here, then the chances are that she won't have anything to
say - she will quite literally become speechless! When a
female experiences such a hard orgasm she physically won't
able to say anything! She will be so overwhelmed by the
sensation that there is no need for words. If you accomplish
this then well done, you've done what very few guys ever
manage to accomplish because they simply don't know or
understand how to. But you do." Want to know more and
learn 101 exciting sex positions? You know what to do.
When was the last time you tried something new in bed? Do
you want to fulfill your most hidden sex fantasies and make
the best out of your sexual experiences? If you want to find
new and exciting sex positions to spice up your sex life then
keep reading! This book is for you! A relationship over time
can become monotonous, flat, sometimes boring. You end up
staying in your comfort zone, doing always the usual things
and without knowing it, you are taking the biggest risk of all,
losing your passion... Fortunately for you, Kama Sutra For
Beginners is here to help you keep the fire burning! This book
will give you everything you need to keep your sex life fresh
and constantly changing. You may have tried some of the
Kama Sutra positions in the past and need help to learn
more. Maybe you are new to sex and want to try different
positions. Now you have a whole arsenal of places to try.
Whatever the experience, this book will completely change
your sexual adventures from now on! This book is a detailed
and practical guide to Kama Sutra, with 200+ Illustrated Sex
Positions! It describes in detail every position, providing
useful information on how to do, and secret tips and
techniques to bring your sex to the next level. Here's some of
the information you can find in this book: ? The #30 best
Kama Sutra positions if you are an absolute beginner ? #30
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positions for male and female easy orgasm ? The #15 secret
positions to make your oral sex explode ? The #8
fundamental steps you must follow for great anal sex ? What
types of orgasms should you aim at and how to get them ?
How can erotic massage spice up your sex life ? Other #130
Illustrated Sex Positions to transform your sexual life forever
And much more... Most books on Kama Sutra focus only on
few sex positions and do not provide enough illustrations; as
well they fail to explain clearly all the aspects of Kama Sutra
and do not go deep enough in each area. But it's not this
case! Here you will find full illustrations to make sure you
know what you are doing. Think of this book as a complete
guide that gives you the knowledge you need to impress your
sexual partner and improve your sexual life forever. This
book's mission is to bring about exciting and invigorating
change to your normal sex routine! ?? Scroll up to the top of
the page and click the "Buy Now" button! ??
"Published in Great Britain by Dorling Kindersley
Limited"--Title page verso.
When was the last time you tried something extraordinary in
bed?Do you know what your spouse desires in bed, and can
they tell what turns them on? Read on to know more... The
hope is that this book will give you the tools you need to keep
your sex life fresh and continually changing, introducing you
to the world of the Kama Sutra. You may have tried some of
the Kama Sutra positions in the past and need help to learn
more. Maybe you are new to sex and want to study different
positions for beginners. Perhaps you've tried all the classics
and are looking to get into something completely new and
adventurous. This book covers the following topics: ? What is
Kamasutra; ? The History of Kama Sutra; ? Benefits of the
Kama Sutra: Practicing Love Making for a Healthy Body and
Mind; ? Erogenous Zones; ? Kama Sutra Positions for Male
Orgasm. And much more! Use every experience as a learning
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opportunity and allow it to guide you as you move forward. If
you find that you're losing confidence using certain words and
sentences, by all means, stop right there and never use them
again - you've found your comfort limits. There's no need to
break through them if you don't want to. Practice those dirty
words in front of the mirror or build up to them slowly over
time by aiming for some softer fantasy role-play first. Over
time, you will begin to build a sexual repertoire that you never
dreamed you'd be capable of. Your dirty talk has unlocked the
door to all sorts of experiences you didn't know how to ask
for, and you'll enjoy some a lot more than others. What a
pleasure it would be to have sex in the same places over and
over again and never make the most of your orgasm! If you
haven't already, try some of the things you learned from
reading this book, and I assure you that your sex life will be
much better. Click to buy now!
If you want to keep your relationship alive, then keep reading
! Usually the books about sex give incomplete or wrong
informations. If you follow those informations, failure will be
guaranteed. If instead you will be able to know yourself and
your partner better, you certainly will be successful in keeping
the flame of passion burning. This book, with its images, will
explain you, how to do all these things easily and
successfully: You will be successful in satisfying your partner
You will be successful in knowing how to be totally satisfied in
sex You can find out what is the best for your couple You wil
discover new simple tecniche to achieve the maximum
orgasm You will also know which things you have to avoid in
your sex performance Even if you probably have tried many
other books, this is a different manual, and it will improve your
knowledge about sex and your sex performances. Scroll to
the top and click buy !
55% OFF for Bookstores! Retail Price NOW at $27.99 instead
of $37.99 Explode your sexual energy & desire with the
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famous Kama Sutra
The 18 million fun, fearless readers of Cosmopolitan agree on
one thing: no one knows sex better. Now Cosmo's perennial
bestseller is available in a great new gift format—and it's hotter
than ever, with 22 sizzling new positions. Each of the 99
positions is illustrated and features precise instructions on
mastering the move. It's a torrid tour-de-force that will be as
much fun to give as to receive. And now, the table of contents
makes it easy to search by type of position—such as sitting,
standing, and reclining—so you can find the move you
want…even in the heat of the moment.
A guide for couples who want to revitalize or add variety to
their sex life presents 365 different sexual positions based on
the Kama Sutra, one for every day of the year, that feature
something for everyone with variations that range from the
sensual to the gymnastic or aerobic. Original.
Are you looking for a complete guide on sex positions? Then
keep reading... Romance, making love! Sex! Call it what you
want, but if you are no longer feeling that urge or satisfaction
as much as you would like, then there's going to be a
problem. Believe it or not, most marriages that broken, broke
because they are no longer getting the right satisfaction they
want from the relationship. Men cheat on their wives because
she does not please him anymore. Even women go out of
their way to have a sexual partner that will make her feel that
spark of romance. Whatever the case may be, it would not be
fair to blame anybody. After all, the people that cheat in their
marriages or relationships do it with someone else. So, the
big question is, what do they have that you don't? This covers
the idea of bringing romance back into the everyday
relationship, allowing the couple to obtain greater enjoyment
and fulfillment from ones' own partner is the main objective of
this work. The topics included here which are Tantric Sex and
Kama sutra will show you why certain styles and rituals are
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necessary and what are the benefits given to the couple. We
discussed the different aspects of sex before looking at sex
positions that you can try if you have never tried them before,
or that you can re-learn if you have tried them before. We
then learned about dirty techniques and how it can benefit
you in your sex life, the Kama Sutra and some of the sex
positions that it contains, Tantric Sex and how to begin using
it to improve your sex life and your relationship in general.
This book covers the following topics: What is tantric sex?
Benefits of tantric sex How to learn about tantric sex through
the practices How you must prepare for tantric sex Practice of
tantric sex All about the tantric orgasm The key differences
between tantric sex and our surroundings Tantric sex and
meditation Tips and tricks for amazing tantric sex Five tantric
sex position you need to try Factors to consider on tantric sex
What is the kamasutra Love and the kamasutra Intimacy
Flirting and courtship Foreplay and sex Kamasutra sex
position ...And much more! For the couples, as you begin this
new journey in your sex lives, do not worry too much about
getting everything right the first time. Likely, there are lots of
new positions and techniques that you've learned about
through reading this book, meaning there will be a lot of
things to master if you want to try them all out. As with
everything in life, practice makes perfect. The more that you
try out these techniques, the easier it will become for you to
familiarize and feel comfortable to perform these with your
partner. So, do not stress too much if you don't get it right the
first time. There will always be more chances to try, and even
if things do not go exactly right the first time, you'll still get to
have an awesome bonding sexual experience with your
partner. Do not forget to communicate with your partners in
order to better understand them and sex in general, as
communication leads to learning and this is a great thing
when it comes to sex. Ready to get started? Click "Buy Now"!
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101 Kama Sutra Sex Positions With Pictures
If you think there are only three positions that get the job
done, then it’s time to get out of your sexual rut and start
having a ball! The Little Black Book of Sex Positions exposes
in glorious detail hundreds of sexy moves that can lead to
mind-blowing ecstasy for you and your lover. The positions
offered here are the next best thing to having an experienced
partner right by your side . . . or behind, or face-to-face. If
your rolls in the hay have become a bit ho-hum, or if you just
want to expand your spicy repertoire, this hot little how-to will
having you flexing muscles you never knew you had with
sexy positions you’ve always wanted to try like the YMCA,
Forbidden Fruit, Pirate’s Bounty, Rodeo, Deep Impact, and
much more. In a hardcover edition with full-color exciting yet
tasteful illustrations, The Little Black Book of Sex Positions is
handsome enough to keep on your nightstand, or to give to
someone naughty and nice. You’ll never think about “little
black book” the same way again. Start stretching!
Put the va va voom back in your bedroom Using the unique
flip over format discover which positions of the Kama Sutra,
Ananga Ranga, Tao and Perfumed Garden are most
pleasurable for you, then flip it over and pass it to your
partner Written by best-selling sex author Anne Hooper, and
packed with sensual photography, learn how you can give
(and receive) the most pleasure from kissing, touching,
caressing, through to the most athletic and varied of sex
positions.
Looking for tips to spice up your sex life? Do you want to
improve your relationship with your partner? Then keep
reading... Have you ever wondered what secrets were
contained within the famous Kama Sutra? While we all know
it to be a book containing exciting sex positions, there is
actually so much more that is included within. This book will
take you on a journey back to ancient times, where you will
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learn the art of seduction, ways to entice a love, and all of the
different ways to engage in various acts both inside and
outside of the bedroom. The advice contained within these
pages is absolutely invaluable to all people, regardless of
whether or not you are new to sexual experiences or if you
approach them like a pro. No matter what your experience
level, there is guaranteed to be endless advice listed within
that you have never come across before, and are unlikely to
find anywhere else. This book is exactly what you have been
searching for. Contained within are a number of sex positions
you have likely never heard of before, with detailed
descriptions on how exactly you can try them out for yourself.
Not only is the actual act laid out for you, but we also go into
great detail to provide you with new and exciting ways to
embrace and kiss your lover. This is the kind of book that will
really kick your sex life up a notch, and ensure that you leave
the bedroom satisfied each and every time. In this book you
will learn: * A lot of sex positions described in detail and
suitable for everyone, even if you're 50+ * Different places
you can meet a lover * Tips on how to flirt like a pro * What to
look for in your dream partner * How to know if you and your
lover are compatible * Ways to tell if a woman is experiencing
the ultimate pleasure * Secrets on how to entice someone
into the bedroom * All the ways to use those lips during an
erotic make out session * And much more! Pick up a copy of
the Kama Sutra Sex Positions: The Ultimate Beginners Guide
to Master the Art of Kama Sutra Love Making. Learn
Spectacular Positions to Improve Your Sex Life. Tips for
Incredible Sex for Couples, and find out today what great sex
can be like. No more mundane, routine intercourse that
leaves you feeling unsatisfied and disappointed. Instead, find
out why the Kama Sutra has held up for centuries and is still
regarded as the ultimate guide to sex and erotic lovemaking
even after all of these years. These secrets have been
Page 19/27

Get Free Kama Sutra A Position A Day
passed down through the ages, and are sure to enhance your
next mind-blowing rendezvous. Don't let the age of the
literature fool you, this is one of the sexiest books you will
ever lay your hands on. So, make sure to get your copy
today! Don't wait, scroll up, click the "Buy Now" button and
improve your sex life now!
Ultimate pleasure can be yours every night, with 365
positions from the most erotic sex guide ever written From the
Rolling Rapture to the Divine Entwine 365 sexy positions
straight from the Kama Sutra promises a year of seriously
great sex. Whether you want slow, sensual lovemaking or a
quick, orgasmic fix find a position for every time, place and
mood. Divine Moment suggestions, Pure Nirvana tips,
and erotic how-tos help you enjoy each sexy position to the
full. A sensual, spiritual, physical, erotic, exotic, ecstatic
supply of new ideas guaranteed to keep anyone in the
bedroom night after night after night. Use it every day, or
just dip in and out when the mood takes you!

Make your love life sizzle with this collection of mindblowing sex positions inspired by the classic Eastern
book of erotica. With positions ranging from slow and
sensual to frisky and fun, this book features all the
classics as well as adventurous new positions to try,
you’ll never want to go back to Missionary again!
Do you want to transform your sexual life and improve
your relationship with your partner? Do you want to
explore more positions and know the benefits of Kama
Sutra? If yes, then keep reading Relationships are
solitary and desperate without affection to nurture love.
In the highest sense, even between strangers, the
stream of trust and respect between people should be
intangible and yet tangible after learning and perfecting
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on the art of seduction and foreplay, you reach a point
where sex is inevitable. In this book, you will learn about
the sex positions specialized in Kama Sutra. Similarly, if
you consider yourself great in bed, you could explore
advanced sex positions discussed in this chapter. You
will also learn the pros and cons of each position to
reach a suitable decision that works best for each one of
you. While you could have done pretty well in seduction
and foreplay, you could disappoint in the actual sexual
activity if you lack mastery of various positions. You
should engage your partner in an explorative manner as
you aim to achieve sexual satisfaction for both of you.
Notably, you can try out various sex positions regardless
of whether you are married or not. If you are single, you
should learn the different positions to impress your new
catch and take them places they have never been
before. There are numerous factors to consider as a
couple as you try to find out the best positions that work
for you. By reading and applying everything described in
this book you will learn: The origin of kama sutra Sexual
compatibility Kama sutra position for beginners Kama
sutra positions for male orgasm Kama sutra positions for
female orgasm Advanced kama sutra positions Pre-love
game. Secrets unique prelude Sexual pleasure out of
fullness Occasion perfect position The secret position
Relaxing positions Men's and women's styles All about
group sex The kama sutra man and woman ...And much
more To begin with, you should understand that the
classification of sex positions depends on the formations.
Missionary position is common among partners and is
characterized by face-to-face interaction. The standard
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position of this type is the missionary position where the
woman lies back with legs apart. The man lies on top
and may use the position for anal or vaginal intercourse.
At some point, the woman may dangle her leg on the
edge of the platform or lift them towards the ceiling in
what is commonly known as the butterfly position. You
could practice the same while kneeling. In another
variation, the woman may rest the legs on the shoulders
of the man. In a coital alignment position, the man points
the penis down to make it rub against the clitoris as they
make an upward movement. Besides, the woman lies
back and raises the legs to the head or put them next to
the ears. The man then holds the partner's ankle or
instep and lies at the full length of the woman. Most
partners prefer this style for it nurtures them emotionally
and physically. They can communicate and read body
language as they engage in intimacy. Kama Sutra Sex
Positions is here to provide you with everything you want
to know about the Kama Sutra and so much more! Don't
wait any longer!Click Buy Now With 1-Click or Buy Now
button and improve your sex life now!
A Better Way To Add Heat To Your Sex Life Cause your
partner to beg for more! Would you like to experience a
more meaningful relationship with your other half? Are
you willing to try different sex positions in order to satisfy
your partner? Do you find that there is something lacking
in your sex life, and that you need to try unconventional
ways to meet the intimacy you're looking for? Well if you
answered "yes" to any questions above, then you are at
the perfect age at the perfect time! Kama Sutra: The
Ultimate Sex Guide To Kama Sutra, Love Making and
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Sex Positions - Secret Techniques For Your Sex Life is
your ultimate guide to discovering new ways of love
making that will surely leave you and your partner
breathless! Here's what you'll find inside: General
Principles Of Kama Sutra Classifications And Love
Behavior Inside And Outside The Bedroom Kissing
Techniques Oral Sex And Foreplay Sex Positions
Charms, Aphrodisiacs, Artificial Membranes And Sex
Toys Sex doesn't have to be boring and monotonous! It
should be deeper and sincere towards the fulfillment of
your partner's desires. This book aims to help you
become a better lover, and you will find great
recommendations on Chapter 7! By the end of this book,
you will surely arrive to a conclusion that making love
isn't just about connecting physically, but most
importantly, it is bridging the gap between the soul and
mind, allowing you to appreciate your partner even more.
Are you ready to satisfy, and be satisfied? Start your
journey today and BUY your own copy of Kama Sutra:
The Ultimate Sex Guide To Kama Sutra, Love Making
and Sex Positions - Secret Techniques For Your Sex
Life! It'll be the best decision you ever make!
"Written in India (100AD-600AD), the Kama Sutra is
ultimately about wisom and our creative cultivation as
complete individuals with healthy, intimate relations with
others. It covers the three aims of life, virtue (dharma),
prosperity (artha), and love (kama). The Kama Sutra is a
philosophical work that discusses sexuality and its
cultivation openly and honestly. It is not significantly
influenced by western Christian morals that dominate
western attitudes on sex. The Kama Sutra sex positions
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are the most famous part of the book. This edition is
beautifully illustrated with 25 full page pictures of all the
Kama Sutra sex positions."-- back cover.
Based on the Ancient Indian Sex Manual, Here is Advice
to Steam Up Any Bedroom and Spark Life into Any
Romance—from Oral Sex to Sitting and Standing
Positions to More Adventurous Positions like “The
Propeller” and “The Rowing Boat” Sadie Cayman has
taken the ancient Kama Sutra and given it a modern selfhelp feel. Designed to educate you as a lover and
advance your lovemaking techniques beyond the basic
and boring, this book is designed to make fantasies
come true. Here are ways to bring passion to your
bedroom (or any room with a chair or table). Positions
are ranked for passion, drama, romance, exertion,
convenience, and more. Experience: The Bent Kiss The
Cap of Luxury The Flowing Triangle Nirvana Supernova
The Curled Angel And, to spice things up, Cayman offers
quotes and advice about romances and sex from Ingrid
Bergman, the Marquis de Sade, Henry Miller, Anaïs Nin,
Deepak Chopra, and more. Tastefully illustrated in full
color, and playfully written, this new handbook will bring
your love life new excitement and challenges. You can
offer your new lover or your long-term partner the most
passionate, creative, and enthusiastic lovemaking he or
she has ever had. You won’t have to fantasize any
longer about what it’s like for a lover to thank you after
sex. You’ll find out.
Spice up your sex life with this ultimate guide to exciting,
erotic and even acrobatic sex positions, including a
sizzling position for every day of the year that is paired
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with titillating color photographs. Transform your sex life
and maximize your full sexual potential with 365 Sex
Positions. Whether you’re looking to break out of the
same routines or spice it up in the bedroom, this guide
shows hundreds of positions from beginner to pro levels
to help you experiment. Open to any page and you’ll
discover a thrilling new position: - Feel the sensual beat
all over with “Tribal Rhythm” - Bounce her to an
awesome orgasm doing the “Pogo” - Flip him over for
an amazing 69 in the “Chair Tryst” - Balance her on a
ball to hit the “G-Spot Striker” - Blast off to higher
pleasure in the “Lusty Launch” Easy-to-follow
techniques accompany full-color photographs of each
position so that you and your partner can discover new
pleasures and explore how to reach orgasmic states in
order to experience sexual bliss.
The Ultimate Sex Positions Book For Couples That Will
Transform Your Sex Life! Looking for ways to jumpstart
your sex life?Or maybe you just want to have a more
intimate connection with your partner?Then this book is
for you! This detailed guide contains everything and
anything you want and need to know about taking your
long-term relationship sex life from routine to
unpredictable! Using techniques and knowledge from
The Kama Sutra, Tantric Sex, as well as Sex Toys, and
Fetishes. You will learn things you didn't even know you
needed to know but will make you wonder how you ever
lived without! How men can last longer in bed and please
their woman to the fullest! Specific positions from The
Kama Sutra included Different types of intimacy and how
to improve intimacy in your relationship. How best to
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prepare your mind and body for sex using techniques for
foreplay, massage, and masturbation How to better
connect to your partner on more than a physical level for
more passionate lovemaking Aphrodisiacs and how to
use them to their fullest potential How to incorporate sex
toys into your life as a couple Sex positions for maximum
intimacy, for more adventure, for a challenge, and for
female pleasure If you are the partner of a woman, or a
woman yourself, this book will teach you how to achieve
different types of multiple orgasms yourself or how to
give this to your female partner, and will show you (or
her) pleasure like you have never had before! Where
most books on sex positions will only tell you how to
keep the lust and passion alive inside of the bedroom as
a couple, this book will teach you how to keep the lust
and passion alive outside of the bedroom. What sets this
book apart is that it gives you a well-rounded approach
on how to increase intimacy, explore new sex positions,
how to communicate about sex, about everything else
that involves sex, and how to ensure you are giving each
other the most pleasure possible. Sex Positions for
Couples takes the time to explain how communication at
every stage of your relationship and your day will help
you in your relationship and in your sex life. By
communicating about everything, you will be able to
know where each other stands on every topic, reducing
the chances of miscommunications and
misunderstandings. This book will show you how to
properly and effectively communicate in every single
situation that may present itself. Having the skills for
better communication will be the secret ingredient that
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takes your sex life to another level! This book is waiting
for you to open it up and explore all it has to offer you.
Do yourself a favor, your partner a favor, and everyone
you will ever have sex with a favor by reading this book
and informing yourself to the fullest extent. Give your
partner the gift of informing yourself about how to please
them like never before. All You Have To Do Is To Click
That BUY NOW Button, And You Will Be Able To Begin
Your Journey To Becoming The Best Sexual And
Romantic Partner You Can Ever Be!
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